
  
     

                
              

              
             

          
             

           
                  

      

   
               
               

              
               

            
            

               
               

                
  

                
       

                  
             

           
               
           
              

         
           

     
           

              
            

           
              

               
            
              
  



3.
Day respite centres open from 8am - 6pm with 'drop-in' services and a collection
service for certain hours i.e. 10 - 3. These facilities need to receive permanent funding so
that they can employ adequate, trained staff at reasonable rates of pay.
Short term overnight respite cottages - where those needing care could go for one or
three nights in a homely, non-threatening atmosphere.
Overnight in home respite - especially for young carers and for those carers looking
after someone with problems that make it difficult for them to access external respite.
Group residential homes - are urgently needed, especially for young adults with severe
disabilities whose carers find the caring role an intolerable burden as they age and worry
about the future of their children.

4.
Consumer Choice for carers. This approach is being discussed by organisations, such as
Alzheimers. Whilst appearing to have some merits in allowing the carer to appoint a
carer of their choice and pay from an allocated budget it would hopefully only be
considered as a choice and not as the norm. It would place an added burden on carers,
selecting and appointing a carer, rates of pay etc. and would involve a large amount of
red-tape and administration and would involve health and safety and insurance issues.
Transition in and out of caring Most specific organisations run education courses,
workshops, seminars and conferences for carers of people with specific needs. Due to the
problems created by the caring role often these can not be accessed by carers. General
Practioners should play a more prominent role in putting carers in touch with the
appropriate organisations, as they are the first point of contact. Funding should be
available, again as a proper budget not as something that has to be applied for frequently
in order to keep an education support programme going.
There is little or no support for carers who, when unable to care for a person at home
places them in residential care, i.e. dementia wings, high care nursing homes or group
homes. The emotional stress, sense of grieving, feelings of failure and isolation need to
be addressed by providing funds to appropriate organisations or the residential facilities
to form support groups for family members.
Carers of young people with disabilities advancing to adulthood need a reliable system of
planning for admission into group housing or hostel accommodation and an increase in
the provision of such homes.
Young carers need a support worker to help them plan for their future education/training.
In some cases maybe a mentor or buddy system could help them to participate in regular
social/sporting activities.




